
302 West l2 St 

New York NY 10014 

Mrs. Joseph A, Field, Jr. 

1115 North Beverly Drive 

Beverly Hills, California 

Dear Mrs. Field, 

Our talk last night was very heartening to me. Of all the people I have 

met or been in touch with since November 22, 1963, you have the viewpoint and 

approach which seems the closest to my own; naturally, this is very gratifying 

and reassuring. As I promised, I am sending you herewith a copy of a letter 

i received from Western Cartridge Company together with copies of a few letters 

from my “harassment file." Not a single reply! 

Please let me hear from you as soon as you can manage, I would like very 

much to know your initial reaction to the assassination and your activities and 

contacts from that time onwards, f wonder if we reached the same destination 

by similar or divergent roads? 

I locked at the Zapruder mingm frames as you suggested and I think I do 

see what might be a bullet hole starting in freme 212. A terrific find, if 

it can be proven! Needless to say, I am looking forward with intense interest 

to the enlargement of thefhotograph we discussed, and will be glad to pay the 

costs. I know that we are going to be good friends and colleagues, whether 

we meet in Dallas in July or in New York in October. Looking forward to 

hearing from you, with genuine pleasure, 

Sincerely yours, 

Sylvia Meagher


